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.. UBC ~. E association of university and college employees 
L'OCALl 

Katharine P. Young 
McGrady & Young 
#500-- 2695 Granville Street 
Vancouver, B.C. V6H 3H4 

Dear Katy: 

,f\ugus t 20, 1982 

Further to our conversation yesterday on changing our certificati orrt· 
there are, at this time, two branch libraries outside UBC besides the one at 
Vancouver General Hospital. The three branch· libraries to date are: 

- Biomedical Branch at VGH 
- St. Paul's Hospital Health Sciences Library 
- Eric Hamber Library (Children's/Grace/Shaughnessy hospitals) 

Therefore we would agree with the suggestion you made that the certification . 
should read in such a way that all employees of UBC, wherever, fall within 
our group. The only qualification would be to exclude those people already 
covered by other agreements ie. CUPE and OTEU. 

If you need any further information, let me know. Thanks. 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road. University of British Columbia. Vanco1r~er. B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 . 


